
 

Wireless Technologies Forum launches in May

The Wireless Access Providers' Association (WAPA) will host the Future Wireless Technologies Forum, a series of
collaborative discussions to explore trends, best practices and opportunities for new wireless technologies and solutions in
the context of the regulatory framework of South Africa.

Engaged by ICASA, the association will hold its first meeting, focusing on technology solutions and related business
opportunities in the millimetre wave (mmW) band, with focus on V-Band (60 GHz) and E-Band (70 & 80 GHz) at 10am
Thursday 29 May 2014 in Johannesburg.

Any interested parties are requested to contact WAPA for more details by emailing az.gro.apaw@ofni .
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